
NON-DOMESTIC DISCRETIONARY RATE RELIEF POLICY 

 

4. COMMENTS OF OVERVIEW & SCRUTINY.  

4.2 The Panel discussed the  Business Rates Discretionary Rate Relief Policy at 
its meeting on 1st February 2024.  

4.3 Councillor Kerr praised the new format of the report and stated that it was much 
easier to read, a sentiment which was echoed by the Panel.  

4.4 There being no further comments made, the Panel were informed that their 
observation would be added to the Cabinet report in order for an informed 
decision to be made on the report recommendations.


